
SATS Preparation

Dear parents and carers,

At the end of year 6, pupils sit tests in English Grammar, Punctuation & Spelling (GPS); English

Reading and Maths. These statutory tests are known as Key Stage 2 SATs (KS2 SATs). The KS2 SATs

dates for 2025 are Monday 12th May to Thursday 15th May. It may seem a long way off but we

want to work together to ensure that the children have a positive experience and feel well

prepared.

We will be doing lots in school to support your child, but you can also do some important things at

home.

Reading

It is important to listen to your child to your child read regularly. You can ask

them these QUESTIONS to help develop their reading skills. Every time you

read with your child, please log it on Boom Reader.

Maths

Knowing all the times tables is a key skill your child will need. Encourage them to go

on Times Table Rockstars to practice. There are fun 10 minute practice tests HERE.

Prodigy is another platform they can use.

SPAG

To help your child improve their writing skills, encourage them to practice the spelling
patterns set for them on Spelling Shed. Here is a sample test you can do at home.

Remember to be encouraging and make the experience of practising these skills fun. We want all
the children to feel positive that they can show their full potential in the tests. Just doing a little bit
every week will make a big difference.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Mrs Lally

Team 6 Teacher

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1EUvj4WdBj6NJ17txicrTApdVnId7K8PN/view?usp=sharing
https://www.cgpbooks.co.uk/resources/ks2-sats-online-10-minute-tests?srsltid=AfmBOooYOlw_x23K9lrFxoc3OWvEo0-0qJSufMGsFY2oyUsHILZLoVf8
https://sso.prodigygame.com/game/login?rid=a10f7593-13cc-46fe-abc3-dd74248bda2f
https://www.helmshoreprimaryschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2017/02/Spag-Revision-Test-1.pdf

